These are the provisional results as calculated on the day - we will publish a final version early next week.

Please get in touch if you spot any discrepancies.

We will be contacting those who could not wait for the presentation and won pots. (Apologies, for the delay but for those
who didn't hear, that lovely launch that kept everyone safe during the day, sank on its way home and we were delayed by
needing to pull it out of the river!).

We hope you enjoyed the day, and look forward to welcoming you next year!

Cantabs!



